

04/24/2018 12:38:42 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Attendees:
Dear All welcome to the Monthly NCSG Policy Call on Tuesday 24 April 2018 at 1200 UTC

04/24/2018 12:51:20 PM from Rafik Dammak to All Participants:
hello all, hopefully first and last time to have NCSG policy call with webex

04/24/2018 12:51:29 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
Hi all, thanks Maryam

04/24/2018 12:51:39 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
Agreed Rafik... I am not a huge fan of Webex

04/24/2018 12:52:12 PM from Tomslin Samme-Nlar to All Participants:
:-) greetings

04/24/2018 13:02:05 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
cna you see that Rafik?

04/24/2018 13:02:20 PM from Akriti Bopanna to All Participants:
Yes

04/24/2018 13:02:29 PM from nelson imoa kaunda to All Participants:
Hello everyone

04/24/2018 13:04:37 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Attendees:
Welcome everyone

04/24/2018 13:11:05 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
cannot hear anything are you guys there?

04/24/2018 13:11:14 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
yes we are

04/24/2018 13:11:19 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
Yes

04/24/2018 13:11:27 PM from Louise Marie Hurel to All Participants:
Hi all!

04/24/2018 13:11:29 PM from Caleb Ogundele to All Participants:
Hello Everyone

04/24/2018 13:11:36 PM from Raoul Plommer to All Participants:
Hey there :)

04/24/2018 13:11:46 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
Stephanie - did WebEx give you a pop up window for a call dialout?

04/24/2018 13:11:57 PM from Raoul Plommer to All Participants:
yes

04/24/2018 13:11:59 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
Hi Stephanie, sorry to hear that. Please close your browser and restart Webex, thank
you

04/24/2018 13:12:06 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
yes but it disappeared

04/24/2018 13:12:12 PM from Caleb Ogundele to All Participants:
Yes it did

04/24/2018 13:12:17 PM from Martín Silva to All Participants:
hi all

04/24/2018 13:12:23 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
welcome Martin!

04/24/2018 13:12:32 PM from Ore Lesi to All Participants:
Hi everyone

04/24/2018 13:13:32 PM from Caleb Ogundele to All Participants:
Hello Ore... Welcome

04/24/2018 13:14:03 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
Hi there

04/24/2018 13:14:34 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
OMG, I am on.

04/24/2018 13:14:51 PM from Ore Lesi to All Participants:
Hi Caleb

04/24/2018 13:15:03 PM from Manuela Peralta to All Participants:
Hello all

04/24/2018 13:15:08 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Everybody make sure they fill out the feedback form on these platforms. I want adobe
back....

04/24/2018 13:15:27 PM from Tomslin Samme-Nlar to All Participants:
lol

04/24/2018 13:21:52 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
As per the blog circulated by David Olive last
week(<https://www.icann.org/news/blog/adobe-connect-what-next>), could you please send
your feedback (Zoom, WebEx, return to Adobe Connect) before May 2nd here: RP-
tool@icann.org.

04/24/2018 13:32:22 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
An Expedited PDP cuts out several of the important, initial steps of a regular PDP — i.e.
an Initial Report and associated public comment period.

04/24/2018 13:34:32 PM from Akriti Bopanna to All Participants:
Hi everyone, I joined the call and then had to step out for some work so I just want to
check, did I miss the update on Item 5 already?

04/24/2018 13:34:52 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
can you seemy hand???

04/24/2018 13:36:05 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Hello?

04/24/2018 13:36:13 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
Hi stephanie, yes I can

04/24/2018 13:36:35 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Great, thanks

04/24/2018 13:36:37 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
I will alert Rafik to it

04/24/2018 13:37:26 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
apparently I am muted at source

04/24/2018 13:37:35 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
I have unmuted you

04/24/2018 13:37:41 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
We can hear you

04/24/2018 13:39:56 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
i suspect there will be an EWG formed...

04/24/2018 13:40:44 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
can't hear you Rafik

04/24/2018 13:40:45 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
Rafik? lost you...

04/24/2018 13:40:47 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
lost sound???

04/24/2018 13:40:59 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
Ahaha heard that...

04/24/2018 13:41:06 PM from Louise Marie Hurel to All Participants:
Haha

04/24/2018 13:41:18 PM from Louise Marie Hurel to All Participants:
Rafik, we can't hear you

04/24/2018 13:41:26 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
sorry, I need to be muted Please mute me and turn Rafik back on

04/24/2018 13:41:39 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
done for you Stephanie :)

04/24/2018 13:41:58 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Thanks.

04/24/2018 13:42:42 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
no

04/24/2018 13:42:59 PM from Tatiana Tropina to All Participants:
yes we can

04/24/2018 13:43:00 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
yes now

04/24/2018 13:43:01 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
Yep

04/24/2018 13:43:28 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Did not hear you Fik

04/24/2018 13:43:51 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
We hear you Rafik

04/24/2018 13:44:05 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Can we talk about the interim accreditation model? there is a call at 11

04/24/2018 13:44:52 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
There is a one hour gap between calls, so we should prep

04/24/2018 13:45:05 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
I would like to talk about the Palage model

04/24/2018 13:45:17 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
and what would be required in an ISO standards model

04/24/2018 13:45:39 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
and I would also like to update folks on the meeting I had in Budapest, with the Berlin group

04/24/2018 13:46:10 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Plus I really should update you on the results of the WHOIS Review team meeting in Brussels which took place last week

04/24/2018 13:46:36 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
I'd like to hear that update, Stephanie

04/24/2018 13:46:57 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
I would too Stephanie

04/24/2018 13:48:46 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
So would I

04/24/2018 13:49:10 PM from Juan Manuel Rojas to All Participants:
Good morning, sorry I was lost in time conversion.

04/24/2018 13:51:35 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Agree with Kathy, imp is a problem. And the PPSAI is stalled.

04/24/2018 13:51:57 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
The group that Chuck and the IP person cochaired has done good work but it is parked.

04/24/2018 13:52:24 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
Totally agree. And KK is not on chat so please read this to her

04/24/2018 13:52:47 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
We have a totally packed agenda for the council call this week

04/24/2018 13:55:35 PM from Martín Silva to All Participants:
I just lost all audio, gona try to reconnect

04/24/2018 13:57:30 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
wondering whether we will cover all items during council call this week

04/24/2018 14:01:11 PM from avri doria to All Participants:
working with some liaisons is like pulling teeth. they do not seem to understand their roles. When i was still co-chair, we had to do all the outreach to the liaison.

04/24/2018 14:05:27 PM from Louise Marie Hurel to All Participants:
Great point Kathy

04/24/2018 14:06:14 PM from avri doria to All Participants:
they have to be able to switch hat, participants, but also be able to be neutral. one of the ideas was a liaison should be someone interested in the subject, but not life invested in it. some of the thoughts from the time the role was created.

04/24/2018 14:06:49 PM from Michael Karanicolas to All Participants:
At the very least - I think it's important for council to press him on this dual role, and the need for neutrality, as he takes his liaison function forward

04/24/2018 14:07:15 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
fair points, kathy on Paul

04/24/2018 14:10:30 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
yes, let's switch.

04/24/2018 14:10:37 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
GDPR is more important

04/24/2018 14:10:50 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
Let's do it

04/24/2018 14:11:20 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
please un mute me when you are ready

04/24/2018 14:11:34 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
ad hoc is a nicer word than i'd have used... ;-)

04/24/2018 14:12:12 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
it is now public - as of last week, they have changed the mailing list settings so we can read their archives

04/24/2018 14:12:22 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
please un-mute me, I cannot\

04/24/2018 14:12:27 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
ask Maryam

04/24/2018 14:12:41 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
yes we can

04/24/2018 14:15:12 PM from avri doria to All Participants:
Please find attached/below the agenda for the proposed accreditation and access model for non-public WHOIS data call on Tuesday, 24 April 2018 at 15:00 UTC.

Agenda

1. Agenda, Purpose, and Call Structure and Guidelines – 10 minutes
2. Accreditation and Access Model v.1.4 – (up to) 95 minutes
 - Community Comments on 1.3
 - Overview of Changes 1.3-1.4
 - Feedback on 1.4 and changes by section
3. Next steps – 15 minutes
4. End

04/24/2018 14:18:46 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
8jkfg

04/24/2018 14:28:57 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:
totally agree that we should support the ECO model.

04/24/2018 14:32:18 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:

Like Kathy, I also fall within the camp that believes anonymised email addresses could be a path worth exploring, and I wanted to ask one question there, would it be a common email PER registrant, or PER domain name? I ask because one of the uses of the email address I have heard is that cybercrime fighters search from their basements by email address to identify registrants who have registered problematic domains en masse. If it was one common email per registrant, not per domain, could this be a solution?

04/24/2018 14:39:10 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:

Exactly, we are indeed including that line in practically each sub-group.....

04/24/2018 14:40:26 PM from stephanie perrin to All Participants:

It is really a question of how much time people can put in. There has to be some deep expertise to serve on reviews like RPMs or WHOIS 2, you cannot come in cold if you have not served on some of the pdps and understand the implications of decisions.

04/24/2018 14:52:55 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
i have to drop off now, apologies

04/24/2018 14:52:59 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
bye all

04/24/2018 14:53:13 PM from Ayden Ferdeline to All Participants:
hopefully the \$ is not spent on GDPR fines

04/24/2018 14:53:40 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
that would be awful

04/24/2018 14:53:46 PM from Rafik Dammak to All Participants:
EU only accepts euros :)

04/24/2018 14:54:12 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
these funds should fund projects, outside of icann, not helping icann pay its debts or whatever of the same sort

04/24/2018 14:54:39 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
Can I share an update about a working party?

04/24/2018 14:55:01 PM from Shah Rahman to All Participants:
pls share

04/24/2018 14:55:28 PM from Rafik Dammak to All Participants:
working party doesnt mean they have party :)

04/24/2018 14:56:11 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
it's always a party ;)

04/24/2018 14:56:29 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
<https://icannhumanrights.net/>

04/24/2018 14:57:56 PM from Collin Kurre to All Participants:
thanks everyone!

04/24/2018 14:58:02 PM from Tatiana Tropina to All Participants:
Thanks Rafik and all - bye all!

04/24/2018 14:58:03 PM from Shah Rahman to All Participants:
Thanks Rafik and all

04/24/2018 14:58:05 PM from Claudio Lucena to All Participants:
Thanks

04/24/2018 14:58:10 PM from Arsene Tungali to All Participants:
bye everyone

04/24/2018 14:58:11 PM from Olga Kyrlyiuk to All Participants:
Thanks

04/24/2018 14:58:12 PM from avri doria to All Participants:
bye

04/24/2018 14:58:15 PM from Rafik Dammak to All Participants:
thanks all

04/24/2018 14:58:30 PM from Maryam bakoshi to All Participants:
Thank you all for attending the meeting, good bye